
1307 Federal Street Suite B100, Pittsburgh, PA, USA, 15212
Phone: +1 (412)-359-8061
Fax: +1 (412)-442-2158

August 09, 2021

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing this letter to certify that I am a native English speaker with experience in writing
manuscripts, chapters, and reviews.

I collaborated with the manuscript “Gastrointestinal symptoms in patients with COVID-19: Is
there a relationship with mortality and new variations of SARS-CoV-2?” and I have edited
the article for proper English language, grammar, punctuation, and overall style.

Sincerely,

Sergio A. Sánchez-Luna, M.D.
Center for Advanced Therapeutic Endoscopy
Division of Gastroenterology, Hepatology & Nutrition
Allegheny Health Network / Allegheny Center for Digestive Health
1307 Federal Street Suite B100
Pittsburgh, PA, USA, 15212
Email: ssanchezluna@gmail.com
Phone: +1 (412)-359-8061 / Fax: +1 (412)-442-2158
Twitter: @SanchezLunaMD

mailto:ssanchezluna@gmail.com

